
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(LISTENING ASSESSMENT) 

Dear Parents and Students of Class X,                       Date : 11/01/2025 

Assessment of Listening Skills (ASL) as a part of the internal assessment 

prescribed by the CBSE guidelines will be conducted on 13th January 2025.   

Listening Skills (ASL) ASL will be conducted in the subject of English for 

students of class X on Monday, 13th January 2025 after the PRE-BOARD 

Examination and the school timing on 13th January 2025 for the students of 

Class X will be 08.40 am to 2.00 p.m  

ATTENDANCE IS MANDATORY. THERE WILL BE NO PROVISION OF 

CONDUCTING IT AGAIN. 

PRINCIPAL 

  


